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About discontinue of LED lamps

Dear All concerned , Thank you for your continuing business.
We would like to inform you about the discontinue of our LED lamps.

Thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation,

Note

- About the discontinue of our LED lamps.
R-B101L1C , RF-BI0IN1C

* Reason of material supply.




